
Reformed Church in America
Classis of the Southwest Leadership Team 
Minutes of Leadership Team Meeting by e-mail on May 06, 2014. 

MEMBERS PRESENT BY e-mail: Rev. Dr. Jim Poit,  Rev. Dr. Randy Wieland, Rev. Gary Jarvis, Rev.  
Dr.  Ted Vandeberg, Rev. Susan Hetrick, Pastor Richard Caballero, and Lynn Fischer.

Background information: 
We have a situation that requires changing one of the pastor delegates to the
2014 General Synod.  Gary Jarvis has indicated he must withdraw from the
assignment, His 10 year old son Ben has a recurrence of cancer and has started
a 30 day intense Chemo therapy treatment which will be followed by additional
treatment depending based on his response to the intense Chemo. 

Dr. John Stapert has agreed to serve in his place as pastor delegate and represent the
Classis of the Southwest. 

Recommendation: Approve the Pastor delegate change.
The recommendation was  approved by e-mail vote 2014/ 24

Respectfully submitted 

Lynn Fischer, Stated Clerk
Classis of the Southwest, RCA


